
As a licensed Concealed Hand Gun Carrier, I take my responsibilities in and around our community very seriously. People who go 
through this process have a good record at being responsible law abiding citizens. This bill will make certain populations more 
vulnerable to heinous crimes, by removing the law abiding protectors from the environment. 

If you want to increase the safety of others, encourage safety classes by offering incentives. 


